PIRINOA DISTRICT NEWSLETTER - AUGUST 2017

A GREAT BIG THANK YOU...to Gordon for delivering our newsletter free of charge every month...Awesome!!

NEXT MONTH'S NEWSLETTER: Please note: If you wish to place something in the August newsletter, please ensure it reaches Lynette <u>before 29th August.</u> You can:

email office@pirinoa.school.nz with 'District Newsletter' in subject line, or,

Leave message on school phone: 3077829.

DAFFODIL PICKING: Sunday 20th August—All residents of the district are invited to WHANGAIMOANA for the Daffodil pick for the Wairarapa Cancer Society annual appeal. All funds raised in the Wairarapa stay in the Wairarapa. Start at 10am and share in a cup of coffee/tea when finished. Wet or fine. Telephone 3077736. 559 Cape Palliser Road.



PIRINOA HALL ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING: Monday 7th August at 7pm at Pirinoa Hall. Everybody welcome.

PIRINOA PLAYGROUP ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING: Monday 7th August at 6.30pm at Playgroup—right alongside Pirinoa School. Bring along something to nibble and sip on and join us as we de-brief the last twelve months here at Playgroup. If anyone would like to put their hand up for a role on our committee please get in touch with Lisa for more information, phone 3077066.

Pirinoa Playgroup invites you to join us in Term 3 on Tuesdays from 9am until 11.30am. Bring a piece of fruit for a shared morning tea and a gold coin for casual attendees.



BURNSIDE CHURCH NEWS: Founder's Service at the Burnside Church. Sunday 3rd September at 1.30pm. We look forward to seeing you all there. Check out our Facebook Page for more information.

PIRINOA SCHOOL NEWS:

A big thanks to everyone who made it to the community consultation evening last week. It is vital that Pirinoa School links closely to the community and that we have a shared vision moving forward. I, along with the Staff and Board of Trustees, will find trends in the ideas that were shared and put everything together to form the 2018 Pirinoa School Strategic Plan.

Please check out our website for various information/activities the school is participating in: www.pirinoa.school.nz We also publish a school newsletter every fortnight and this is placed on our website and the noticeboard at the Pirinoa Country Store for your perusal.

We have an action packed Term 3 with various students participating in Maths competitions, Trapping & Tracking Workshop run by REAP, Year 5 & 6 Miniball competition, and our Room 2 students will be taking part in a Football Tournament.

Learning in the classroom will be based around Science and Kapa Haka, and we are hoping to hold a Science Fair later in the term.

Matt Jackett, Principal.

BRACKENRIDGE

MARTINBOROUGH

BRACKENRIDGE DAY SPA WINTER SPECIALS

Mani & Pedi \$69 Gel Mani & Pedi \$89 Back Massage & Facial \$95 Indulge ~ Facial, Back Massage, & Pedicure \$99

Call now to book 06 3068115

1

Brackenridge Country Retreat & Spa White Rock Road, Martinborough <u>spa@brackenridge.co.nz</u> <u>www.brackenridge.co.nz</u>